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SMALL BUSINESS IMPACT STATEMENT   

PURSUANT TO NEVADA ADMINISTRATIVE CODE (NAC) Chapters 432 and 432B  

RE:   The Division of Child and Family Services Adoption of Regulations pertaining to NAC 

Chapters 432 and 432B 

 

I, Marla McDade Williams, Administrator of the Department of Health and Human Services, Division 

of Child and Family Services, do hereby certify that, to the best of my knowledge or belief, these 

regulations do not apply to any small business as the proposed modifications to existing regulations 

are for deletions of sections of code that are now obsolete. These regulations do not apply to any 

small business as they speak to actions historically between the child welfare agencies and the 

Division.   

If any additional information is needed to submit these proposed deletions to the Legislative Counsel 

Bureau, please do not hesitate to contact Acting Deputy Administrator Betsey Crumrine at 

bcrumrine@dcfs.nv.gov.   

 

Respectfully submitted,  

 

 

Marla McDade Williams, Administrator  

June 7, 2024 
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